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July 5, 2012

Mr. Doug Leard

Assante Estate & Insurance Services Ltd.
#800 - 650 West Georgia St.
Vancouver, BC V6B 4N

Dear Mr. Leard,

On behalf of the students and staff at Point Grey Secondary, [ would like fo thank you for aftending the
graduation ceremonies on Tuesday, June 26th and presenting the Point Grey Citizenship Award (Class
of '75). We are most appreciative of your confinuing supporf of our graduates and your ongoing
recognition in celebration of their success. This recognition by you and your organization means a great
deal fo our students and fo our greater school community.

Enclosed you will find a photograph of Danielle Hicks, who was the recipient of this year's award, in
commemoration of the occasion.

Once again on behalf of our graduates, their parents and the Point Grey staff, thank you.

Itfan Z.H. Sheikh

Principal
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Dear Mr. Leard and Point Grey’s Class of 1975,

I am writing to thank you for your generous scholarship. I was very surprised and
honored and excited to learn that I was selected as this years’ recipient of the Point
Grey (Class of '75) Citizenship Award.

In the fall I will be studying commerce at Corpus Christi College then hope to
transfer to either the Haskyne School of Business at the University of Calgary or the
Sauder School of Business at the University of British Columbia. My plan is to pursue
a career in international business. After my undergraduate studies, I intend to do a
bit of travelling before enrolling in the London School of Business for my MBA.

By awarding me the Point Grey (Class of 1975) Citizenship Award, you have
helped me on my journey to achieving my goal which I am most appreciative. It will
also allow me the time needed to focus on learning and volunteering. Your
generosity has inspired me to help others and as a citizen recognize the importance
of giving back to my community. I will be able to help students achieve their goals
just as you have helped me. [ am once again honored and grateful.

Sincerely,

e

Danielle Hicks
103- 6055 Balsam Street
Vancouver, BC V6M 4C2
dehicks 008@live.ca
604-261-4610







